
    COLWICH PARISHCOLWICH PARISH
SCARECROW COMPETITIONSCARECROW COMPETITION

Saturday 4Saturday 4TH TH &&  Sunday 5Sunday 5THTH September 2021 September 2021
andand

Saturday 11Saturday 11TH TH & Sunday12& Sunday12THTH September 2021 September 2021

Nothing signifies the countdown to autumn like a scarecrow. 
So, Colwich Parish Council will once again be running its 
popular Scarecrow competition. We are inviting individual 
households and streets to build a scarecrow and display it in 

your front garden(s) for two weekends.

PRIZES
A trophy for the best individual scarecrow and street scarecrows A trophy for the best individual scarecrow and street scarecrows 
and their family. Voting forms can be found on our website, social and their family. Voting forms can be found on our website, social 
media pages and the Noticeboards shortly after the 31st August media pages and the Noticeboards shortly after the 31st August 
2021 closing date or by contacting the Parish Office, St Marys Road.2021 closing date or by contacting the Parish Office, St Marys Road.  

Clerk@colwichparishcouncil.gov.uk
Completed voting forms to be returned by 17th September 2021Completed voting forms to be returned by 17th September 2021
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